
  

 

 El Monte Union to Break Ground on New 

Track and Field Facility at El Monte High 
 

WHAT:  The El Monte Union High School District (EMUHSD) will host a groundbreaking ceremony to 

celebrate the renovation of El Monte High School’s track and field facility, which will feature a new 

synthetic track and field, the installation of a new scoreboard, and other site improvements. 

WHEN: 5 p.m., Wednesday, Oct. 30 

WHERE: El Monte High School 

3048 Tyler Ave., El Monte 

DETAILS: The El Monte High School Track and Field Project, funded by Measures D and HS, is part of El 

Monte Union High School District’s ongoing facilities improvements. Approved by the Board of 

Trustees, the project will create versatile spaces aimed at enhancing college and career readiness 

for students. 

 

The project is designed to promote healthy living and school spirit by providing areas for physical 

fitness activities, athletic events, health and wellness instruction, student performances, and 

community gatherings. Local dignitaries, school officials, students, and community members will join 

the groundbreaking ceremony, which will feature student performances, honorary speeches, and 

refreshments. 

  

Coverage and/or inclusion of this groundbreaking in your calendar of events is welcome and 

greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Oct. 18, 2024 

 

CONTACT: Maria Hernandez 

 

PHONE: (909) 447-2406 


